Shoreham Conservative Club Newsletter

Edition 2 - Winter/Spring 2018

Welcome to your Club Newsletter

This is the second edition, there was positive feedback to the first edition in November, which was generally well received. There is a lot going on at the club in terms of entertainment, music, trips, a dog race night and the normal weekly events. Membership is continuing to grow, with a total of 40 new members over the past three months.

The club website, shorehamcc.com is regularly kept up to date and you will be able to find full details of events on there, along with copies of the Newsletter. The plan is to send the Newsletter directly to you by e-mail once our database is updated. To ensure you are on the circulation list, please send an e-mail to shorehamconservativeclub@yahoo.com (this is the e-mail address we want you to use for all club communications in and out of the club) with your name, membership number home phone number and mobile phone number, this will ensure that your details are added to our records and you should then receive future editions of this Newsletter.

There will also be paper copies available for those who prefer this method of communication.

A new Shoreham Conservative Club Facebook page has been set up, which will also contain all the details on latest club news and events.

We want to hear your comments, ideas and suggestions, again this can do this by sending an e-mail to shorehamconservativeclub@yahoo.com.

The Shorehamcc@ucwclub.net e-mail address is to be used purely for business purposes from now on.

Don't forget all our weekly events in the club:

Monday Thursday **Friday**

Line Dancing

Wednesday Quiz Night from 20.30 and a cash prize draw

Bingo- Lunch time

Meat Raffle at 21.30 (tickets available all week) Live Music/Dance Night - Details on page 2 Saturday Please adhere to the dress code - shirt with a

collar. No shorts are to be worn in the main bar. Play your Cards Right- Normally two sessions

Sunday of 5

rounds at 14.30 and 16.00.

Drinks Raffle at 16.30 (tickets available all week)

You can now call a Taxi directly home for free from the Foyer.

CLUB WI-FI

Please accept our apologies for the problems you may have experienced in accessing the wi-fi over the past two months. This has now been fully resolved with the installation of a wi-fi mesh system and can be accessed under Conservative Club-quest. The password is displayed on the club notice boards.

Club Trips in 2018

Glorious Goodwood

The club has arranged another trip to Glorious Goodwood on Tuesday 31 July 2018.

There will be 70 places available and this year you have the option to either have a standard ticket for the Lennox enclosure for the price of £ 45 or opt to have an upgrade (an additional £ 20) to access the Gordon enclosure for £65.

This will be the same format as last year, which was a great success. The ticket price will include coach travel, cash raffle and a Pick 7 en-route.

On arrival at Goodwood racecourse there will be a buffet and drinks and more drinks prior to departure.

On return to the club there will be a Disco, some more food and the presentation of the prizes for best dressed Filly and Colt.

Once you are in the racecourse you will need to make your own purchases.

Can you please pay your money in full at the bar as soon as possible, as this will operate on a first come first served basis, with a priority for members initially.

Christmas Market Trip to Brugge

This trip from 3rd to 5th December 2018 has been very popular and all 40 places have now been sold.

Potential Future Trips

We would like to ask you for your ideas and suggestions and establish if the demand is there to support other trips.e.g a trip to the Mayflower in Southampton.

The club is making enquiries to tentatively obtain tickets to the Trooping the Colour rehearsal in early June. We should know if we have been successful or not by late April. Please send an e-mail to the address below to let us know if you would be interested. shorehamconservativeclub@yahoo.com Please note there is no guarantee that this actual trip will happen, as it is subject to securing tickets at a cost

of £ 5 each, take up and the arranging of coach travel.

Further details of other potential trips will follow.

RACE NIGHT

Our next race night is being held on Friday 23rd March at 20.00. Come along and have a flutter.

Further details on how to be a horse/dog owner and race sponsor will be displayed soon on the club notice board, website and on Facebook.

CHARITY PRESENTATION NIGHT

This is being held on Thursday 22 February from 20.00, when the cheque will be presented to the Adur Stroke Association. There will be cheese and wine available for all attendees at this event.

The fundraising events held throughout the past year have raised a considerable amount for this good cause. You can vote for your choice of the listed nominated charities for this coming year, please see the notice board for details.

WHAT'S ON AT SHOREHAM CONSERVATIVE CLUB

February	Time	Event	
10th Sat	20.30	Phil Solo	
11th Sun	15.00-18.00	Jukebox Dave	
17th Sat	20.30	Valentine's Night with Two Across	
22nd Thurs	20.00	Charity Presentation Night-Cheese and Wine	
24th Sat	20.30	Sunset	
25th Sun	15.00-18.00	Jason Lee-Big Chris's 60th Birthday	
March	Time	Event	
3rd Sat	20.30	Paul Stroble	
10th Sat	20.30	Turnstyle	
11th Sun	15.00-18.00	Ricky Zalez-Mother's Day	
17th Sat	20.30	Jason Lee-Cabaret Frankie Valli and Jersey Boys	
23rd Fri	20.00	Race Night	
24th Sat	20.30	Steve Taylor	
31st Sat	20.30	Maybe Gold Duo	
April	Time	Event	
2nd Mon	14.00-17.00	lan James and BBQ	
7th Sat	20.30	Mel	
14th Sat	20.30	Larger than Life	
21st Sat	20.30	Another Paige	
22nd Sun	15.00-18.00	Robbie Lee	
28th Sat	20.30	Barry Martin	

Food Service

Wednesday to Saturday Lunch: 12.00 - 14.00 Wednesday to Friday Evening: 19.00 - 21.00 Sunday Lunch: 13.00 - 15.00

Last food orders are taken 15 minutes prior to end of the food session.

Unfortunately there will be no Sunday Lunchtime Food service on the following dates: 18th and 25th February and 4th March.

Please book now for Mother's Day on Sunday 11th March to avoid disappointment.

There will be a set menu, full details are displayed on the notice boards, Shorehamcc.net (website) and the Shoreham Conservative Club Facebook Page.

You can now call a Taxi home directly for free from the Foyer.